
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 20th December 2024  

 

Dear Families,  
 

We have reached the end of a very busy, long term, with so much to celebrate. I have felt so proud of how 
the children have faced change and new challenges this term and the progress they have made.  
 

During this half term, we have focused on the values of respect and kindness. Through these values, we 
have considered how we can show respect to others, ourselves and our environment. This led to class 
foci on behaviour for learning and what a super learner looks like, along with our tidy classroom award, 
demonstrating respect for our environment. I have thoroughly enjoyed visiting classes and celebrating the 
power of respect.  
 

Whilst focusing on kindness, our children considered how they could spread kindness through school and 
recognising acts of kindness in others. It has been wonderful to see children recording lovely things about 
one another.  
 

Supporting our school values, the school council have been working hard to spread kindness across school 
and the wider community. They hosted a Christmas afternoon tea for grandparents and neighbours and 
showed great enthusiasm whilst planning and hosting – well done councillors!  
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Friends of Coupe Green, for their continued hard work and 
dedication to our school and providing support and opportunities for our children. This term has been filled 
with fun and exciting activities: Pumpkin Competition, Spooky and Sparkly Disco, Christmas Jumper Day 
and the most magnificent event, Twinkling Trails. The time and effort that it takes to plan, organise and 
host these events is huge and I truly appreciate all those who have given their time.  
 

As we look forward to the new year, welcoming 2025, we will be looking for children to become school 
ambassadors - those who display our school values consistently and are role models for others. I look 
forward to watching all our children continue to shine and celebrate their achievements, kindness and 
progress.  
 

Following minor amendments to our PE timetable, for Elm and Maple Classes, please see below a new 
Spring Term PE timetable, to help you prepare uniforms for the week. 
 

Class Days 

Acorn Wednesday 

Oak Monday 

Elm Wednesday 

Ash Wednesday (Swimming) and Friday 

Maple Tuesday and Thursday 

Elder Monday and Thursday 

 
For dates for the first half of The Spring Term, please see our school website calendar. 
 

I hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas, filled with rest, family time and joy and I look forward to 
hearing all about the children’s festivities and adventures.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Littlewood 

 

Headteacher 

https://coupegreen.co.uk/calendar

